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JOHN OXLEY BRIDGE, BOYNE ISLAND
LANE CLOSURE - THURSDAY, 13 JUNE

As part of the Queensland Government funded
Works for Queensland program, Council will
undertake asphalt overlay works to the footpath
across the John Oxley Bridge, linking Boyne
Island and Tannum Sands on Thursday, 13 June.
The works will require single lane closure on the
bridge. Traffic control, signage and barriers will be
in place. Motorists, cyclists and pedestrians are
urged to show caution and obey all traffic signage
and directions.




